Friday 15th October



Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk
Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak.ps

Parent Voice Group

We would like to re-establish our Parent Voice Group. This group provides a vital opportunity for school to liaise directly with parents on school priorities. The group will meet in the morning on the last Friday of each half term, starting in Autumn 2. We are hoping to have one representative from each year group (Nursery to Y6). If you are interested in this role, please email the school directly.

Y6 Workshop (10th / 11th November) - The Anne Frank Trust UK - Voices for Equality

The Anne Frank will deliver an exciting new programme, to our Year 6 children. They will learn from the uniquely inspiring life and work of Anne Frank, using readings and video extracts from her diary. They will explore contemporary and historic forms of prejudice and discrimination, reflecting on the dangers if left unchallenged. They will be empowered to become voices for equality in our school.

Children in Need - Charity Event

On Friday 12th November, we are supporting the charity Children in Need. On this day the children should come into school wearing pyjamas in exchange for a pound donation. During the day, the children will take part in fun activities and reflect upon the impact donating to this cause has on various communities.

Individual Parent Evenings

Online individual Parent Evenings will be held on Mon 8th Nov & Tue 9th Nov. Details will follow.

EdStart Holiday Club – October Half Term 2021

EdStart Sports Coaching is offering a Holiday Club (for boys & girls aged 5 - 12 years) at two venues:

- James Brindley Community Primary School -Monday 25th October – Friday 29th October 2021
- St. Charles R.C. Primary School Monday 25th
 October Thursday 28th October 2021

The cost is £15.00 per child, per day (childcare vouchers not accepted). Bookings can be made by following the link below:

https://edstart.org.uk/sc/salford-sports-club/

Reminder Secondary School Application Deadline

Could I please remind parents the deadline for application for secondary school places for Sept 2022 is fast approaching. The application deadline is 31st Oct 2021. Applications can be made online at www.salford.gov.uk/school-admissions-online

Nasal Flu Vaccination Programme

I would like to remind parents that on Wednesday 20th October, the school will be carrying out the Nasal Flu Vaccinations for those children whose parents have completed the consent from. If you have any queries or concerns around your child's general wellness on the day of the vaccination, please contact school directly.

Dates for your Diary				
18 th / 19 th Oct	Pedestrian training Y5 & Y6			
20 th Oct	Pupil Flu Vaccinations			
21 st Oct	Y5 Visit to Chester Zoo			
22 nd Oct	School Closes for Half Term			
1 st Nov	School Re-opens			
12 th Nov	Children In Need - Charity Day - Wear			
	Pyjamas—£1 Contribution			
16 th Nov	Y4 Visit to Liverpool Museum			

Cross Country Dates - Buile Hill (See Friday 1st October Newsletter for further details)

Dates	Race	Time	Distance
20th November 27th November 11th December	Y3 & Y4 Boys	9:30am	1000m
	Y3 & Y4 Girls	9:40am	1000m
	Y5 & Y6 Boys	9:50am	1500m
22nd January	Y5 & Y6 Girls	10:10am	1500m

Sports Update

Following the easing of COVID restrictions, this term we have been able to resume competitive opportunities for the children of Broadoak. So far, we have taken part in a Manchester United player led tournament, where the children took part in a number of matches and finished in joint first losing out on goal difference overall.

This week we hosted the Worsley League, welcoming teams from St. Marks, St Andrews and Peel Hall. It was fantastic to see competitive sport back on our school site. The children from all schools displayed a positive attitude towards all matches played. Team Broadoak won all of three games, played well as a team and made all the Broadoak staff very proud. We are looking forward to next half term, where there will be lots of different sporting events available to the children, providing them opportunities to represent their school - Well done Team Broadoak!